
Release #62 

Dear State Regents and CDA Members. 

 

I'm sorry to inform you that we will not be able to have our normal Walk/Run, the reason 

is because of not only an expensive permit fee, but the laws of New Orleans we also 

have to pay to have police and ambulance on hand for the one hour that we have to be 

committed to, as many are aware that would more than likely take up any donations that 

we would have collected for our charities.  We are going to still hold the Walk/Run and 

right know we are calling it a Virtual. We encourage all to participate, you will still 

receive a T-Shirt and we will have a group photo taken I hope that everyone will 

consider donating to these worthy charities. The form is attached here and also will 

come out with our last Call to Convention. 

 

We will have more information as where it will happen at convention. 

 

Please forward to Local and Territorial Courts 

 

Blessings, 

Emily 

National Regent 

"Faith as small as a Mustard Seed can move Mountains" Matthew 17:20 

 

Walk-Run Virtual Flyer (2).pdf   
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